
Rescheduling Notice for Our Annual Charity 

Auction 

Dear Esteemed Sponsors, 

We hope this message finds you well. Due to unforeseen circumstances and in consideration of 

our valued sponsors, we have decided to reschedule our upcoming charity auction originally 

planned for [Original Date]. 

The new date for the event is [New Date]. We believe this adjustment will allow more sponsors 

to participate and enhance the overall success of the auction. 

We sincerely apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and appreciate your understanding 

and continued support. Your generosity makes a difference in our community, and we are 

excited to showcase your valuable contributions at the event. 

Please feel free to reach out with any questions or concerns regarding the change in date. We 

look forward to your continued partnership. 

Thank you for your understanding. 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Organization Name] 

[Contact Information] 


